Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: jeff chermak <chermajf@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 1:47 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 522-4 Otis Ave

Ms Moermond,

| realize this is last minute, but | wanted to let you know we are making progress regarding this property. Mr.
Olson and myself were able to meet with Reid Soley at DSI and discuss this property. We were able to order
the code compliance inspection. | believe this to be a step to begin moving us in the right direction. We have
finished the work on 521-3 Desnoyer Ave and the template for our moving forward has been established. |
am hopeful that at the hearing we can begin the process of working together again to find a positive
resolution for this property.

Thank you

Jeff Chermak



